EC446 - Message from the Chairman and Vice-Chairman 

Dear members of the European Laser community,

The European Executive would like to welcome and introduce Emily Argall who is the new European Secretary at the ILCA office.  

About Emily:  She was born on Guam and grew up in Hawaii, USA.  She has always been involved in sailing, starting out racing in El Toros, Lasers and 420s.  She went to University in California where she studied Art History and Architecture and sailed on the varsity team in Flying Juniors and Lasers, competing in regattas all over the country.  She has been living in Falmouth in the UK for almost three years and now sails Fireflies in local regattas. We would like to give her a warm welcome in the Laser community and we are confident that she will contribute to the development of the Laser Class in Europe.  

As European Secretary, Emily's principal responsibilities are to provide support for the administration and running of the European Region of ILCA.  Reporting to the European Chairman and Vice-Chairman and supporting the European Executive Secretary at the ILCA office.  Her duties are to ensure that European activities under the control of the ILCA office are on time and meet all requirements.  Including executing the annual planning and publishing of documents and results for the Europa Cups and the European Master Series, maintaining the European region website and coordinating the Youth Ranking Ladder.  Liaising with the European Region Race Management Group, publishing all documents for the European Championships and monitoring the preparation progress.  For the European Annual General Meeting (EAGM) Emily will assist the European Executive Secretary in the general planning and publishing of all information for the meeting. 

Best regards,

Calle Lindfors                   Laszlo Matyas

Chairman                           Vice Chairman
